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Upcoming Events: 

Continued Remote Learning until the end of the month of January 

 

Friendly Reminders Ganado Primary School. 

 Since we are going remote from now to the end of the month, we will 

have packet pickups available at the beginning of each week.  Your 

child’s teacher will inform you as to when they are ready.  

 We are currently doing COVID Pool Testing each week at the Primary 

School.  It has been going really well so far.  If you would like to have 

your child participate, we strongly encourage parents to return the 

form that was sent home with students.  If a form is needed, please ask your teacher for a 

copy.  Please feel free to contact the Primary School with any questions at (928)755-1200.  

 Currently, COVID-19 Vaccines are available to all children 5-12 and years of age.  Although 

NOT mandatory, it is encouraged that all students get vaccinated.  If you should have ques-

tions, feel free to contact the Principal, Ms. Clairmont.  

 Stay safe and wear your masks! 

We are excited to have the students back in the building. They are doing a great job of adjusting to being back full 
time. We want to thank all the parents and guardians for their help and patience during the hybrid schedule last Fall. 
Here are a few reminders for January. 

 Please continue to send students to school dressed in warm clothes. 

 Please update your student’s information, especially bus routes, so we have the most current information in our 
system. 

 If you have not signed up for our weekly COVID pool testing, please consider doing so. It has been very success-
ful in keeping students and staff safe. Contact the school for more information. 

 School begins at 8:00 am and ends at 3:00 pm 



The team looks forward to strengthening our school relationships with our students and parents.  If you have any 
questions in regards to instruction, please reach out to our teachers via telephone or email.   
 
As a reminder, if your child is not feeling well, please allow them to stay home.   
 
Let us continue to be safe by maintaining social distance, sanitizing and wearing a mask.   
 
Leandra Begaye 
Ganado Middle School, Ext. 1418 

Happy New Year!   

GHS is providing in-person school daily beginning January 4, 2022.  An online option is still available through the end 
of the week. 


